
From:  
Sent: 17 March 2017 10:57 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
Subject:  
 
I am writing to object to the fact that the area of clanfield is still being suggested as a 
possible place for sand and gravel quarrying. We have humpback bridges on all our 
exit roads except the Aston road and that is very narrow and bendy and it would be 
quite impossible for a lot of lorries to come through the village. I thought this was all 
sorted out a couple of years ago and it is very distressing to have it still in contention.  
 
Yours sincerely – Susan Buchan 
 
The Hon Mrs Buchan 


